Daniel Walsh

From: Dave Davies <Dave.Davies@busways.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 18 August 2015 3:18 PM

Subject: RE: Development application DA2015/099 - Bus Routes
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Daniel,

I write with regard to your question below: “Would Busways envisage using any of the proposed roads as a bus route
or would Busways continue to only service Marshall Way?”

The current bus route, which terminates at the cul-de-sac bulb end of Marshall Way, covers approximately 85% -
90% of this proposed new subdivision — from a walking-distance-to-bus-route perspective.

As such we would not propose to deviate the route service off of Marshall Way.

There may be a chance that, depending on the student numbers, a school bus service might use the roads of the
new subdivision. This would not however create a demand for indented bus bays or formalised bus stop
infrastructure.

| trust that this is helpful with your enquiry, and please let me know if | can be of further assistance with this matter.

Kind regards,
Dave

Dave Davies
Planning & Infrastructure Manager
Busways Group Pty Ltd

M 0438 537977
T 029497 1927
F 0295497 1844

www.busways.com.au

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended only for the person/s to whom it is addressed and may contain
confidential information. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the message from
your computer.

b% Consider the environment, print only if necessary.

From: Daniel Walsh [mailto:Daniel. Walsh@nambucca.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2015 1:38 PM

To: Dave Davies <Dave.Davies@busways.com.au>

Subject: RE: Development application DA2015/099 - Bus Routes

Thanks Dave.

Kind regards,



Daniel Walsh

Senior Town Planner

Nambucca Shire Council

PO Box 177 Macksville NSW 2447
Direct: (02) 6568 0259

Web: www.nambucca.nsw.gov.au

Nambucca Valley ~ Living at its best

From: Dave Davies [mailto:Dave.Davies@busways.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2015 1:35 PM

To: Daniel Walsh

Subject: RE: Development application DA2015/099 - Bus Routes

Hi Daniel,

Thanks for the email.

I will provide comment to you in due course.
Kind regards,

Dave

Dave Davies
Planning & Infrastructure Manager
Busways Group Pty Ltd

M 0438 537977
T 029497 1927
F 029497 1844

www.busways.com.au

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended only for the person/s to whom it is addressed and may contain
confidential information. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the message from
your computer.

;ﬁ Consider the environment, print only if necessary.

From: Daniel Walsh [mailto:Daniel.Walsh@nambucca.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2015 12:55 PM

To: dave.davies@busways.com.au

Subject: Development application DA2015/099 - Bus Routes

Hi Dave,

Council has recently received a development application for a 133 lot subdivision at Lot 1 DP 1119830 located at the
end of Marshall Way, Nambucca Heads.

Attached is a copy of the proposed subdivision plans.

Would Busways envisage using any of the proposed roads as a bus route or would Busways continue to only service
Marshall Way?

Your response via return email would be much appreciated. If you have any questions please feel free to call me on
65680259.

Kind regards,



